
 

 

 

15 February 2021 

 

RE:  Year 2 2021 Aboriginal Heritage Trail  

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 2 Students 

To allow students to draw conclusions through personal experience of the region in which we live, 

an excursion has been planned that will take the Year 2 students on a journey visiting some key 

points of interest in our local area. This excursion will be the ‘tuning in’ and ‘hands on’ learning 

experience for our first exciting inquiry unit of the year.   

Excursion Date:  Friday 5 March 2021 

Destination:    Aboriginal Heritage Trail (operated by Abbey Museum)   

Time Leaving School: 9:00am (normal school arrival time) 

Time Returning to School:  3:00pm  

Mode of Transport: Bus with Seatbelts 

What to Wear:    School Sports Uniform (including the correct footwear and school hat). 

What to Bring:  -    Morning Tea and Lunch - This should be packed in a normal lunch 

                                                      box. 

- Drink bottle of water. 

- Insect repellent (non-aerosol). 

- Excursion bag. 

 Please note – there are no bins on the excursion so students will need 

to put rubbish back in their lunch boxes. 

 

Parent Consent:    Please complete the online Parent Consent/Medical Form by Friday 

26 February 2021. 

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent 

Lounge can be accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your login 

details to access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you do not know these 

details.  

 

We will require 2 Parent Helpers to assist us on the excursion, so if you are able to help, please 

complete the form below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher by no later than Friday 26 

February 2021.   

Please be advised that Parent Helpers will be selected by lottery as per school policy, however we 

will endeavour to accommodate as many offers of help as possible. 

Should you have any questions about the excursion, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards  

Cathy Henderson and Julie Woolf 

Year 2 Classroom Teachers 
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Please complete and return to your child’s classroom teacher 

by Friday 26 February 2021. 

 

PARENT HELP FOR ABORIGINAL HERITAGE TRAIL 

 

Yes, I am able to assist on the Year 2 Aboriginal Heritage Trail excursion on Friday 5 March 2021. 

Your Child’s Name: ___________________________________________     

Parent Name: _________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________  Date:  _____ / _____ / _____ 

 

 
 


